THE RENYON NEWSCOPE

Volume III. Number 61

Monday, March 5, 1973

PHILO

THE KENYON SWIMMERS have taken the OAC championship for 20 consecutive years to tie Yale's record.

ON CAMPUS: TODAY - MONDAY

4:10 p.m. 7:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m. 8:00 p.m.

FACULTY MEETING FRESHMAN COUNCIL DEBATE SOCIETY LECTURE BY ARTHUR GALSTON

GUND HALL MA 15 BIO AUDITORIUM

TOMORROW - TUESDAY

8:00 a.m. 12:00 p.m. 4:00 p.m. 7:00 p.m.

PROJECT FINANCE COMMITTEE FACULTY WIVES LUNCHEON LECTURE/FILM BY MR. WORTMAN CO-REC BRIDGE TOURNAMENT

LOWER DEMPSEY LOWER DEMPSEY BIO AUDITORIUM LOWER DEMPSEY

CAMPUS NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS:

CLASS OF '75 - Only those current sophomores who have declared their majors will be permitted to preregister for next year's courses. Pick up blue declaration of major card at Registrar's office, have it completed and returned before April 24th.

CAREER-PLANNING WORKSHOP: A short-term (4 session) workshop designed to help participants consider possible future careers and the short and long term geals related to career choice. Beginning Monday, April 2; ends April 23. Contact Mary Patterson, Smythe House, PBX 319,366. THE SECURITY OFFICE regrets that, due to lack of space, it is unable to store any student property over the vacation period. Please make sure you have secured your personal belongings properly. Do not consider a locked room as a secure place for valuable property. Anyone leaving a car on campus for the period, please contact the Security Office for instructions.

MONDAY, 7:30 p.m. - The last in the series of musicals - "AMERICAN IN PARIS" with Gene Kelly &

Leslie Caron - in Colburn Hall.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITES for students over 21: Numerous vacancies exist for civilians to assist in winding down U.S. involvement in Viet Nam. These are ONE YEAR tours of service - for more info contact the Student Housing Office,

MUSIC CLUB: Meeting originally scheduled for Feb. 26 will be tonight at 7 p.m., Music Bldg. If

inconvenient call Jim at 485.

ATTENTION ALL SENIOR ENGLISH MAJORS, including Honors candidates: There will be a meeting in

Philo on Wed. March 7 at 4:10 to discuss comps.

THE KNOX COUNTY ART GUILD will begin a new session of classes in late March. Anyone interested in drawing or painting, to be taught by Joyce Parr, or children's art, to be taught by Chris Misencik, please contact Ms. Parr 397-9507 as soon as possible.

FILM: POTEMKIN, Russian Classic of the Revolution of 1905. Bio Auditorium, March 6 at 4 p.m. All welcome. Sponsored by the History Dept.

MT. VERNON CONCERT ASSOCIATION presents Ray DeVoll, tenor, Wed., 8:15 p.m. Memorial Theater. Bus leaves Farr Hall 7:45. Purcell, Handel, Schubert, Dowland, Faure, Vaughan Williams. CO-REC BRIDGE TOURNAMENT - will be held on Tues, March 6 at 7 p.m. in Lower Dempsey. BRIEF MEETING OF DRAMA MAJORS taking field trip - Speech building classroom at 4 p.m. Tues.,

March 6. ATTENTION SENIOR HISTORY MAJORS: Comp questions are now available in Mr. Browning's office.

THERE WILL be a PROJECT FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING Tues., March 6.

LAST CHANCE to submit your ideas for this year's Spring Festival! Put them in the Spring Festival mailbox in the Student Affairs Center before Spring break.

PERSONAL CHECKING will be available for all persons trained in the technique of T.M. on March 8. For appointments please call Mike PBX 412.

NOTICE: The PBX listed in campus phone book for 1st floor Dorm III, No. 473, does not exist. To reach 1st floor residents dial 485.